
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2017\1339 Erickson.cp.docx  Last printed 3/1/2017 1:06:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 1339 Date: March 1, 2017 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Erickson and others 

 Subject: Assistive technology 

 Analyst: Cristina Parra, cristina.parra@house.mn  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill requires school districts to consider assistive technology when developing an individualized 

education program (IEP) for a student with disabilities, and an individualized family service plan (IFSP) 

for a child under the age of three and the child’s family. An IEP team must consider whether a child 

with a disability requires assistive technology devices and services to address the individual needs of the 

child. An IFSP must include measurable results expected to be achieved by the child that support the 

child’s social emotional development, address behavioral concerns, and include certain skills. An IFSP 

must also include assistive technology as an early intervention service used to meet the needs of the 

child and the family. 


